
Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the 
following information: 

• Attached you will find a flyer for our Broad Street Candy Drive. 
• Attached you will find a letter from Mrs. Whitcraft on Broad 

Street's Halloween Parade. 
• Attached you will find a flyer for the Township Recreation Committee's 

Kids Halloween Parade and Party. We are providing this information as a 
courtesy and are not affiliated with this event. 

• Just a reminder to please sign up for breakfast and lunch. Orders can be 
made daily, weekly or monthly.  

• Just a reminder that school will be closed for students and staff on Monday, 
October 10th in observance of Columbus Day. 

• Progress reports will be finalized on October 11th. 
• Just a reminder that you can always find forms, policies and the latest 

information under the E-Folder tab at the following link:  Efolder - Broad 

Street Elementary School (greenwich.k12.nj.us)  Access to previous E-Folder 
messages can be found at   Thursday E-Folder Archives - Broad Street Elementary 

School (greenwich.k12.nj.us) 

We hope everyone has a wonderful weekend! 
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